
 

For further inquiries, please contact Director of Strategic Communication Division, 

Kamaruddin M. Ripin (019-6217577) or Azrai Mohammad (019-6106962) 

   

PRESS STATEMENT 
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COMMISSION   
 

THE ISSUE OF OFFERING BRIBES:  
MACC HAS MET THREE DAP MEMBERS OF PARLIAMENT 

 
 

The Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission (MACC) takes seriously the allegation that a number 
of DAP Members of Parliament (MPs) were offered bribes and positions to support Perikatan 
Nasional’s (PN) government. 
 
So far, the MACC has met the three MPs involved for more information on the allegations. 
 
At this point in time, the MACC could not yet identify the individual(s) who have sent the said 
messages through the WhatsApp application to the MPs involved. 
 
However, the MACC would like to give assurance that investigations will be continued and hoped 
that the public would not speculate on the issue. 
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Address :Strategic Communication Division   
 Level 18, Block C, 
 Head Quarters 
 Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission, 
 No. 2, Lebuh Wawasan, Presint 7,  
 62250 Putrajaya 

Tel. : 03-8870 0015 
Email : komunikasi@sprm.gov.my 
Web : www.sprm.gov.my  
Twitter : twitter.com/SPRMMalaysia 
Facebook: facebook.com/sprm.benci.rasuah 
Youtube : www.youtube.com/odvmacc  
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